
On Sunday, March 30th, 2014, FFTA held their annual Family Fun Day Bowling event, at 
the Scarsdale Golf Club bowling alley. In attendance were many FFTA “forever 
families”, along with staff, members of the board, friends and FFTA supporters.  Those 
who attended came from near and as far away as Canada and the Hamptons, 
despite the bad rains and had a wonderful afternoon.  FFTA was appreciative to have 
received food generously donated from local restaurants such as Rye Ridge Deli, 
Starbucks-Rye Ridge, Panera Bread-Port Chester, Cosi’s-Greenwich, EuroAsian Bistro-Port 
Chester, Villa Rustica-Rye Brook, Park Deli-Port Chester, Club Sandwich-Rye Ridge, 
Frank’s Italian Restaurant-Port Chester, and Andy’s Pure Food-Rye.  Funds raised 
continue to support the agency’s passion for finding children their “forever families 
through adoption”, as well as to help fulfill FFTA’s mission to provide free education, 
awareness and outreach programming to hospitals, schools, prisons, OBGYN clinics, 
mental health clinics, and other community based service organizations, as well as to 
serve prospective adoptive parents, expectant parents, adoptees and adoption 
professionals with parenting and adoption issues.  FFTA is looking ahead at an exciting 
year, having again achieved the Seal of Recognition from the All Children-All Families 
Human Rights Campaign.  Please keep in touch and continue to visit FFTA’s website, 
blog and upcoming calendar of events.  Remember, FFTA is on Facebook and Twitter!  
~ Joy, Debbie, Kate, Mark, Devin, Anna, Jackie, Sacha, Jake and Bavani 

 

                    

                     

    


